
 

 
 

 
 

 
Church Office Hours:  9am -12noon, Mon - Fri (excluding public holidays). 
 

‘Prayer Chain’ – Urgent matters for confidential prayer support, can be 

referred to the Prayer Chain Group.  Contact Joy McHardy or Val Judd. 
 

Tuesday 'Prayer For the Nation’-11am–12noon in Church Prayer 

Room.  For more info contact Janet Burgess. 

Tuesday Bible Study Group - 1.30pm in the Church House lounge.  For 

more info contact Maureen Wilson. 

Wednesday ‘Mens Breakfast’- Meets 6.45am – 7.50am in the Church 

House. For more info contact Paul Cosson. 

Thursday ‘Womens Breakfast’- Meets 7am in the Church House.  For 

more info contact Gretchen Norman or Amanda Lewis. 

Friday ‘Revival Prayer’– Has started up again.  Meets 6.30pm at Joy 

McHardy’s place.  For more info contact Elaine Oates.  

 
 

Giving/Tithing - If you wish to tithe or make a donation to Mangapapa Church, our 

account number is:  Mangapapa Church, 03-0638-0381084-00.  Please make sure you say 
‘tithe’ or ‘donation’ in the reference.  If you would prefer to give using our ‘Envelope’ system, 
then see Jenny Phin who will set you up with envelopes allocated to you. 
 

 

 

Friday 20th March – “Scavenger Hunt!”   

7pm-9pm.  Meet at the church for an awesome night of 
scavenging, giggles, quirky places and quirky things, ending 

up back at the church for dessert.  Bring $3. 

See the YG Facebook page for more details.  

Sunday 15th March 2020 

10am:  ‘Testimony Service’   

 Some of our members will be sharing what God is currently doing in their 
lives. 

Leading:  Andrew Russell         

Duty Elder:  Andrew Russell 

NO Evening Fellowship due to Te Hahi Meeting 
___________________________________________________ 

 

      Church Leader:  Paula Levy    Office 06 867-9604    Cell 021 140-4667 
    E-mail paula@mup.org.nz 

 

  Church Office     06 867-9604  9am – 12noon 
  E-mail office@mup.org.nz  Website:  www.mup.org.nz 

  Mangapapa Church, P.O. Box 2146 Gisborne 4040 

     Elders Team 

   Andrew Russell: 027 815-1635   Rodney Judd 06 863-2400    Llew Paul:  022 052 8297 
_____________________________________________ 

‘Explorers’ creche is operating and available for 1-4 years. 
‘Kidzspace’ Primary age children go out at message time. 
‘Matrix’ Intermediates are to go out during message time. 

Dates to Remember … 

15 Mar Combined Te Hahi Service 

17 Mar Otipi Bike Trail 

22 Mar Baptism Service 

28 Mar Working Bee 

16 Apr TOSS Garage Sale 

 Today Next Sunday 22
nd

 March 

Greeters J Phin, L McAra L McAra, M Raitaukala 

Explorers Crèche A Lawton M Patrick 

Matrix R Levy L Hindle 

Ministry Team J McHardy A Clement 

Cups of Tea A Walker, A Alder, B Corlett, J Dyas P&D Viljoen, P Oram 

Flowers E Oates E Oates 

AV & Sound R Nelson / J Russell D Russell / S Patrick 

Counters D Welch N Coffey 
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Blessings, Paula 

Paula writes… 

Thanks to those who came to the joint churches prayer gathering at House of 
Breakthrough last week.  We had representatives from many churches together to 
pray for our city, for the delivering of the Hope Project booklets, and for the 
message of Easter.  The delivery will begin on the 20

th
, thanks to those who have 

volunteered.  Tonight is another Combined Service with all the churches involved 
in Te Hahi.  Come along to Alive Church at 5:30pm with a plate of food to share 
and to hear and pray for the 
work of Te Hahi. 

Baptisms:  Next week we are so 
excited to be having a Baptism 
Service.  We have 4 women 
getting baptised:  Nona Aston, 
Janet Burgess, Nicole Welch 
and Dong Mei Sun. Please be 
praying for them this week as 
they prepare and come next 
Sunday to be a part of this 
exciting occasion.  Also bring a 
plate of food to share 
afterwards. 

I am away in Palmerston North 
this weekend for a Gathering of Presbyterian Ministers and Leaders from around 
the region.  This happens twice a year and it is an excellent opportunity to worship 
and pray together and learn from a range of workshops and teaching. 

Testimonies:  Andrew will be leading this morning’s testimony service and my 
prayer is you would all be encouraged to hear what God is doing. 

  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

NO Sunday Evening Fellowship Tonight – due to the Te Hahi 

Service. 

Update Of Church Directory - We are at present looking to update our 

Directory.  If you have changes to your details could you please let the office know, 
or if you are not in the 2019 one and would like to be in the 2020 one, please hand 
in your details and see Marilyn Patrick for a photo.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

Free ‘Ballarat Apples’ – Anne & David Russell have a tree full of 

apples for anyone wanting some.  Great for cooking.  Please bring a bag 
and pick your own.  Anytime – ladder available.  Contact Anne or David 
for more details.  
 

 

Tithing Envelopes – Can anyone who has changed from using the envelope 

system to doing automatic payments, please let Jenny Phin know.  Thanks. 
 

Needed:  Large Gazebo – does anyone have a large gazebo that they would 

be willing to lend to the Youth Group for Easter Camp?  If so, please contact the 
office.  Thanks. 

 

 

Working Bee – Saturday 28th March - We will be having a Working 

Bee on Saturday 28
th
 March and would appreciate as many helpers as we can get.  

Please put in your diary.   If you know of anything that would be good to add to our 
list of jobs, please let the office know. 
 

Next Thursday Open Shed Sale – 16th April. – Any  

items you no longer need we would gladly welcome them.  Drop 
off to the office during week day mornings or bring along Sunday 
morning.  Just no clothes or books please.  

Key and Code Audit – We are currently doing an audit on 

the keys to the church and house, and the codes being used.  If 
you hold a key related to the church or house, please let Dione 
know what you have and what your code is.  Thanks. 


